
Texas Handgun Association 
Board of Directors Meeting Minutes 

March 15, 2020 
Via Go-To Meeting 

 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:14 P.M. by the President, Bobby Clakley. Board members 
present: Bobby Clakley, Dean McCormick, David Kidder, Cheryl Bunyard, Aaron Marshall, 
Richard Buchfink, Jamie Kidder, Larry Patterson. Also present were Mollie Clakley and Bill Titus. 
 
Bobby provided an update regarding the outcome of the Executive Committee meeting in 
which they discussed canceling the conference due to Covid-19. They decided to discuss this 
with the board. The Executive Committee proposed having regional training throughout the 
year, still giving out the awards and certificates with training. They also proposed possibly 
postponing the conference. 
 
Richard made a motion to follow the Executive Committee recommendation and cancel the 
conference until next year, Cheryl seconded the motion. Discussion was held and the motion 
carried. The 2020 conference will be cancelled, and emails and notifications will be sent out. 
 
During the board meeting on March 29 at 12:00 P.M. there will be a decision made on the 
upcoming member’s meeting. The finance committee will discuss refunds from the conference. 
Dean made a motion to postpone the annual member’s meeting until a later date. Larry 
seconded this motion. There was no discussion and the motion carried. 
 
Dean made a motion to adjourn and this was seconded by Cheryl. Motion carried. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:05 P.M. 


